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I believe we need to do more for house-less individuals. It is not a crime to be without 

a home. However, our public spaces are just that, public. They should not be able to 

be claimed as private, which is what this bill does. Turns public spaces in our state 

into private residences. That decreases public access. We have codes and standards 

of living, those need to be sustained. Also, camping outside of campgrounds is not 

appropriate use of public space.  

 

Thank you 


